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Dear Parents and Guardians,
As part of the Highland Youth Football & Cheer program, we provide each athlete with the necessary equipment and uniforms to ensure a safe and unified experience on the field and the mat. These items are property of the program and are loaned out for the duration of the season.
We would like to remind all families that it is the responsibility of the parent or guardian to return all issued equipment and uniforms in good condition at the conclusion of the season. Items not returned, or returned damaged beyond normal wear and tear, may result in a replacement fee.
Please Note:
· Equipment and uniform returns will be scheduled at the end of the season.
· All items must be returned on or before the designated return date(s).
· If items are not returned, families will be invoiced for the full replacement cost of each missing item.
We appreciate your cooperation in helping us maintain the quality and sustainability of our program. If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to reach out to us.
Thank you for being a valued part of the Highland Youth Football & Cheer family.
Sincerely,

Highland Youth Football & Cheer
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